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To: BWI Affiliates in the Republic of Moldova

Government of the Republic of Moldova

Geneva, 19 November 2019

BWI European Regional Committee support to
The Statement Of the trade unions of the Republic of Moldova regarding the
elimination of contradictions between national legislation and the provisions of
ILO Conventions No. 81 No. 129

Herewith we officially confirm that the BWI European Regional Committee Meeting held
on 14 November 2019 in Chisinau, Moldova, considered the item of existing
contradictions between the provisions of the national legislation and the provisions of the
ILO Conventions No. 81 on labor inspection in industry and trade and No. 129 on labor
inspection in agriculture, taking into account the Statement of the BWI affiliates in
Moldova — Sindicons Federation, Sindsilva Federation, and Sindenergo Federation,
likewise the update on the National Confederation of Trade Unions of Moldova (CNSM)
filed complaint to the ILO, and findings and recommendations of the ILO Tripartite
Committee (attached).

BWI European Regional Committee supports the Statement of its Moldova affiliates and
urges the Government of the Republic of Moldova to start the process of legislation
amendments as soon as possible. BWI hope that all recommendations contained in the
report of the Committee of Experts on the Application of ILO Conventions and
Recommendations will be duly taken into account.

As the above-mentioned issue will be included in the official Minutes of the BWI
European Regional Committee Meeting, we will monitor the situation closely, and will
support any actions of our affiliates in Moldova that could help resolve the situation.

Sincerely,

o

Coen van der Veer
BWI European Secretary



